
Saint

George high school
alumni association

newsletter - June 2018

CHRISTIAN BROTHERS OF THE MIDWEST • 7650 S. COUNTY LINE ROAD • BURR RIDGE, ILLINOIS 60527

The KabarA Challenge 
For the past three years, long-
time friend and supporter of 
the Brothers, Betty Kabara, 
has challenged our alumni 
and friends to a matching gift 
challenge to benefit the Senior 
Brothers of the Midwest 
District. The $25,000 
leadership gift from Betty 
has encouraged donors from 
around the country to respond 
with unparalleled support.

This past November, Betty raised the bar once again with a 
$1 million gift to the Brothers, with the majority of the gift 
being dedicated to endowing her gift to the KabarA Challenge. 
In recognition of Betty’s commitment to the Brothers and the 
KabarA Challenge the Midwest District Office will be renamed 
The Dr. Jon and Betty Kabara Provincialate Center.

This year, we ask you to join Betty and Commit to the KabarA 
Challenge. 

As one alumnus put it when he joined the KabarA Challenge in 
2017, “All the Brothers who taught us are an inspiration. I wish 
that I could go back and thank all of them.” Now you can! 

The Kabara Challenge allows you to thank a Brother by 
providing much needed support in this new phase of his life. 
Last year, the KabarA Challenge raised $150,000, but the 
success cannot be measured in dollars alone. The incredible 
impact on the lives of our Senior Brothers is really what 
matters.

Committing to the KabarA Challenge means supporting a 

Brother as he transitions to memory care, 
or helping to maintain our Brothers’ 
communities to make them accessible so 
that they can remain in community living 
as long as possible, or even supporting a 
retired Brother as he continues to live out 
his vocation through volunteer work.

This year’s KabarA Challenge will run 
July 9 through October 14 and every gift 
received will count as a commitment to 
the KabarA Challenge and to our Brothers. 
Help us hit our $150,000 goal and share 
with us your stories of how the Brothers 
have impacted your life. Include a special 
note to the Brother you would like to 
honor and we will be sure to share it with 
him. 

Will you help us reach our goal to support 
Senior Brothers?

Will you commit to the KabarA 
Challenge? 

“Live Jesus in Our Hearts – Forever!”

In Memoriam
Arthur Shattock ‘32

Daniel McEnery ‘33

John Schaefer ‘33

William Dieden ‘36

Francis O’Donnell ‘36

John Byrne ‘39

Thomas Schouten ‘41

Robert Taylor ‘41

Charles Hebting ‘44

Henry Schoos ‘45

Hal Niebergall ‘46

Donald Dufek ‘47

Eugene Staub ‘47

James Cunningham ‘48

William Doran ‘48

George Nagel ‘48

James Schauwecker ‘48

Donald Weber ‘49

Floyd Mathews ‘50

Jerry Montgomery ‘50

Robert Walters ‘50

John L. Michalak ‘51

Edward Kelly ‘52

John McAuliffe ‘52

James Phillips ‘52

John Bure ‘53

Bud Buescher ‘54

John Kennedy ‘54

Robert White ‘54

Walter Kobeski ‘56

Joseph Mueller ‘56

Frank Ollmann ‘56

Carl Prime ‘56

Raymond Ryan ‘56

Leo Weidner ‘56

Milton Cully ‘58

Robert Dougherty ‘58

Philp Ekholm ‘58

Paul Hochstatter ‘58

James Ralston ‘58

Gunter Schoenweitz ‘58

Bernard Hellguth ‘61

Hubert John Feehan ‘63

Daniel L. Miller ‘65

John Campbell ‘67

Carl Foxx ‘68

John Zdanowski ‘68

Francis L. Cunniff ‘69

Please remember in your prayers the following 
members of the St. George Alumni Association, 
whose deaths we were recently informed of: 

Brother Larry Schatz, FSC
Provincial/Brother Visitor 

SAINT GEORGE SCHOLARSHIP 
PROGRAM RECIPIENTS

This past school year, the Dragon Alumni Association was pleased to award Brendan Day, Ronald 
Krewer, Joseph Kuruc, and Michael Rahlfs - all needy Saint George-related students - a total of 
$10,000 payment of tuition owed Saint Patrick High School during the 2017-2018 term. 

A special thank you to all Saint George alumni who - by their purchases of a Monday, May 7th 
Alumni Banquet ticket and separate donations - continued to support their Alumni Association’s 
Scholarship 

PLEASE LIST YOUR FOURSOME! (see form page 3)

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Class year:		 __________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________ 	Email:_ _________________________________________________	

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Class year:		 __________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________ 	Email:_ _________________________________________________	

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Class year:		 __________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________ 	Email:_ _________________________________________________	

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Class year:		 __________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________ 	Email:_ _________________________________________________	



Sign up ONLINE at www.cbmidwest.org/WP1/golf or 
clip and mail this form to: Alumni Golf Outing, 7650 S. County Line Road, Burr Ridge, IL 60527

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Year of Graduation:__________________________

Phone:_______________________________________________________ 	  School:	_____________________________________ 	

o	 Sign me up for the Golf Outing. Please send _______ ticket(s) at $150 each	 $_____________________

o	Sign my child/grandchild up for the Golf Outing. 

Grandchild name:________________________________________________________

	 Please send _______ ticket(s) at $110 each	 $_____________________

o	I’ll be there for dinner only. Please send _______ ticket(s) at $40 each	 $_____________________

o	 I’d like to sponsor a Brother for golf or dinner 	 Enclosed is  $______________________

FOURSOME INFORMATION: (please check box)

o_ Please put me into a foursome  	 o 	 I have my own foursome (please list golfers on back)
Please make checks payable to the Christian Brothers of the Midwest.

GOLF OUTING SIGN UP FORM 

o	 Here is an extra contribution to help the Brothers continue their ministry 
	 of teaching 	 Enclosed is  $__________
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72nd Annual Alumni Banquet!

It was another successful year at the White Eagle as over 300 St. George alumni and guests 
celebrated the 72nd Annual Banquet on Monday, May 7th. Congratulations to both the Golden 
Jubilee Class of ‘68 and the Diamond Jubilee Class of ‘58 for an impressive turnout! Thanks 
to our Toastmaster, Ron Steigerwald ’61, Alumni Association President!

Very special thanks to all of 
our committee members for 
their dedication to making 
the Banquet a night to 
remember! 

The evening would not have been 
complete without paying tribute to 
some of our distinguished Dragons. 
This year we saluted, Joseph Siprut, 
as the Man of the Year. 

ANNUAL ALUMNI GOLF OUTING!
Monday, September 10, 2018
Old Orchard Golf Course
Rain date: September 17, 2018 (No Refunds)

Your Golf and Dinner Ticket of $150 includes: 
	 • Shotgun start at 11:30am	 • 18 holes of golf with cart
	 • Lunch on the course	 • Buffet dinner with cash bar and prizes

Your Dinner Ticket of $40 includes:
	 • Buffet dinner with cash bar and prizes

Reserve your spot early! 
Past outings have SOLD OUT!

We will also be able to accept credit card 
donations and payments on site.

Over the last several years, the Golf Outing has 
raised over $300,000 to support the Christian 
Brothers of the Midwest.

To register or for more information about 
the Alumni Golf Outing fill out the form 
below and return to: 

Alumni Golf Outing, 7650 S. County 
Line Rd., Burr Ridge, IL 60527 or contact 
Joanna Wagner at 630-323-3725, ext. 220.


